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Wednesday 18th October 2023  

Minutes of session 3: 

- This week we discussed how our eco focus has been successful over the past 

fortnight. Children were excited to share that we have been successful in recycling 

old pens rather than putting them in our general waste.  

- We also discussed the waste in the lunch hall and have decided that we will have a 

separate bin for plastic wrapping so we can send this off to a recycling centre. We 

plan to action this for Autumn 2. 

- We shared a system for minute taking and chairing - minute books handed out. 

- The agenda for next half term was shared and some initial ideas for upcoming 

changes were discussed. 

Agreed actions from the meeting: 

- To share our recycling initiative for the lunch hall in an assembly at the beginning of 

Autumn 2. 

- To continue to recycle whiteboard pens in our classroom - with the aim to be sending 

this off termly. 

 


